
Please stop this senseless and cruel activity. Contests such as these diminish what little humanity humans have remaining. Oregon 
is better than this. That's why I choose to live here. Please consider passing HB 2728 to prohibit coyote killing contests. Take a 
stand on higher ground. Thank you, KW.


